Home learning week 14

Thank you for the lovely decorations we've received for the classroom ©

This week we have:

Enjoyed performing our Noisy Nativity three times! Thank you for coming
to watch. The children have worked so hard and we were very proud of
them.

Made a special Christmas card for our family.

Had a fun morning at the Christmas Shop!

Looked at repeated patterns in maths and printed our own wrapping paper.
Designed our own Christmas Jumper.

Been very excited for Christmas and talked about what we are wishing and
hoping for from Father Christmas.

Reading books will be changed next week in time for the holiday.

Home Learning:

Play a board game with your family... talk about turn taking,
playing fairly and being a good winner or loser ©

There will be no home learning next week - have a wonderful Christmas and

enjoy time with family and friends ©



